
NORTH PACIFIC UNION CONFERENCE      

OFFICE OF EDUCATION 

 
 

 

 

 

DATE:    Tuesday, January 30, 2018 
 
TO:  Whom It May Concern 
 
RE:  Portland Adventist Academy Accreditation 
  1500 SE 96th Avenue, Portland, OR  97216-2535 
 
I write to affirm the accreditation status of Portland Adventist Academy.  The 9-12 
secondary school at the above address is owned and operated by the Oregon 
Conference of Seventh-day Adventists for the purpose of providing a quality high school 
program, a Christ-centered, character-driven education. 
 
As a Northwest Regional officer for education, I attest that Portland Adventist Academy 
is a college preparatory program currently enrolling about 265 student and has annual 
evaluative review lead by our office on behalf of the following three accreditation 
entities.  A full on-site evaluation occurs every six years.  The last full evaluation took 
place in 2016. The next full visit will take place in 2022. There were no sanctions or 
issues with the school. 
 
 Adventist Accrediting Association    (Silver Spring, MD) 

 World-wide denominational, faith-based accrediting agency 

National Council for Private School Accreditation (Seattle, WA) 
 National affiliation of various private school associations and accrediting 

agencies 

 Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools (Philadelphia, PA)  
 a regional accrediting association for public/private schools 

 

 
 
Dennis L. Plubell 
Vice President for Education 
Dennis.plubell@nw.npuc.org  
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